
 

 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
 

Northwest and East Missouri Autism Project Town Hall 
 

August 29, 2024 
5:30 p.m.  

 
The Office of Autism Services is hosting a town hall for families to learn more about 
the Family Flexible Assistance Program (FFAP). The FFAP is the new funding model 
being implemented in the Northwest and East Missouri Autism Project Regions 
beginning January 1, 2025. 
 
Presenters 

• Kristin Morgan, Director, Office of Autism Services  
• Shelby Combs, Autism Project Specialist/PAC Liaison 

 
Target Audience 

• Individuals that have an autism diagnosis and their families in the 
Northwest and East Region  

• Other Interested Individuals. 
 

Click to Register or use the registration link on the Upcoming Webinar Webpage 

8/21/24 

https://stateofmo.webex.com/weblink/register/r1d4cd57f852da9753ecc363393e8652b
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/webinar

